## Mahoning Elementary PTO



August 20, 2014

Dear Family and Friends,

The Mahoning PTO would like to welcome everyone to the 2014-2015 school year. At this time we would like to cordially invite all of our families to join the Mahoning PTO. Our annual membership drive will run from August 28<sup>th</sup> – September 8<sup>th</sup>. At only \$5.00 a person for the year, it is easily affordable for even grandparents, aunts and uncles. We have a lot of fun and exciting ideas for our school this year and we appreciate your continued support.

You may join the PTO at any time during the school year; however, the class with the largest amount of members joining during our membership drive will receive a pizza party sponsored by the PTO. As always, the proceeds from our membership drive will go directly towards the children.

Please return the completed form, along with your dues, in a sealed envelope addressed "PTO Membership Drive" by Monday, September 8, 2014. We remind you not to send large amounts of cash to school with your child. All checks should be made payable to Mahoning PTO. As always, a \$20.00 check fee applies to all returned checks. Thank you for your patronage and we hope to see you at our upcoming events and meetings.

Sincerely,

Norine Zehner Membership Chairman

## PTO MEMBERSHIP FORM

Help make it a great year at our Mahoning Elementary School!

## JOIN PTO

Dues are \$5.00 a person. Make checks payable to Mahoning PTO (fee for returned checks). Thank you for your continued support.

Student's Name

Grade/Teacher's Name		
Member's Name	Phone Number	Email address (you will receive PTO updates)